
C O M M U N I T Y
I N P U T

M E E T I N G
S H A R E  Y O U R  V I S I O N  A N D  T H O U G H T S  F O R  Y O U R  P A R K S !

EMAIL JSALAS@SFCITY.ORG 
FOR ZOOM MEETING INFORMATION

All community members are invited to participate in our
Community Input Workshop. 

There are two locations the City is looking to develop as new
parks and 3 parks that will be renovated. The City would like
to hear your input as to which amenities you believe should

be a priority. 
Please email Juan Salas at jsalas@sfcity.org in order to

receive the ZOOM information.

THURSDAY 
JANUARY 21

6:00 PM

WEDNESDAY
FEBRUARY 3

6:00 PM 

SATURDAY 
FEBRUARY 13

12:00 PM

When:

*Spanish Translation
 Available*


